Peter's Easter time

Hello Friends! My name's Peter. I'm 10 years old and I live in a small town in Britain with my mum, dad and my sister Alexia. It's spring and I'm very happy.

I would like to tell you what we do in Britain at Easter.

Easter is in spring and people celebrate the resurrection of Jesus Christ.

Easter starts on Good Friday in Britain. My mum makes <u>hot cross buns</u>, special spiced sweet buns and we eat for tea time. We usually have Easter-projects at school. Last year we made colourful hats, called <u>Easter bonnets</u>. This year we are going to draw a basket full of painted <u>Easter</u>



eggs. It will be a great fun! On Easter Sunday morning we have a big breakfast. After breakfast we go to church. When we come back home, we play 'Easter egg hunt'.

My parents hide some Easter eggs in the garden and Alexia and I look for them. We love playing this game. Then we have lunch. My grandparents usually come to our house for lunch and we eat roast lamb, roast potatoes, vegetables and Easter chocolate eggs. In the afternoon my cousins, aunts and uncles come for tea. We have Easter cupcakes, cakes and delicious tea. I like Easter because it is a great family festival and there is no school for two weeks!

1) These sentences are TRUE - FALSE or NOT GIVEN?
1 Easter is in autumn
2 People eat hot cross buns on Good Friday in Britain
3 Children make Easter projects at school
4 Peter likes doing Easter projects
5 Children eat chocolate eggs
6 Peter has five chocolate eggs
7 They eat roasted lamb, potatoes and vegetables for lunch
8 Children go to school at Easter in Britain
2)Answer the questions
1 When is Easter?
2 What are hot cross buns?
3 Do children eat chocolate eggs in Britain?
4 What do people eat for lunch at Easter?
5 Why does Peter like Easter?